
Dear Student –  
 
NDSCS has received funding through the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund II (HEERF 
III)-Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act to be used to provide direct 
grants to students for emergency relief.  As a student enrolled for the Spring Semester 2022, 
NDSCS has determined your eligibility.  There is nothing further that is needed from you.  These 
funds do not pay on any account balances and are paid directly to you.   
 

Your funds will be sent to you through Direct Deposit (if signed up before Jan 24th) or a paper 
check will be printed.  Information on how to enroll in Direct Deposit can be found by clicking 
here .  Checks will be available to be picked up beginning Wednesday, Jan 26th at Business 
Affairs in Haverty Hall, or you may sign up to have your check mailed to you by clicking here 
(mail-out requests will be mailed after Jan 28th.)   

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at ndscs.fin.aid@ndscs.edu or 
701-671-2207.   
 
Thank you and Stay well – 
 


